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FSC SCHOLARS EXPERIENCE

Keeping you informed and engaged on what is happening at FSC!

PRESENTED BY:

FSCSE In October & November 

Grades Secure the Bag-with Financial Aid 
Become a TimeBender-time management with Student Solutions Center

We had a productive beginning of the semester! Your scholars participated in our first programs
of the semester:

Information provided at these programs can be found on our website at the link below 
FSC Scholars Experience Website  

Academic Fuel Highlight with the Academic Fuel peer tutors  
Through the Lenses of Leadership with FSC ROTC staff and students
Fall Service Opportunity with the children of FSC (Preschool Lab & Roberts Academy
students)   
Pre-Registration workshop with the Student Solutions Staff
Wellness Wednesday with the Counseling Center and Hollis Wellness Center 

FSCSE hosted our first Scholars Picnic on Friday, October 8th! Our Scholars Picnics are social
opportunities for First-Generation and Pell Grant-eligible students to enjoy good food and
fellowship with each other. 



Make sure to join us for First-Gen Day on Monday, November 8th in celebration of the Higher
Education Act of 1965. 

November's upcoming programs:

Academic Notes 
Students participated in Group Advising on October 6th to prepare for course registration
for the spring semester.

Midterm grades and advising are underway. Students are encouraged to make
appointments with their academic advisors for spring registration guidance.  

Fall Break begins October 21st and ends on the 26th. No classes will occur but the
College will remain open. Encourage your student to explore campus resources during
this time.

Follow Us on Instagram at FSCScholarsExperience

https://www.flsouthern.edu/campus-offices/student-solutions/scholars-experience.aspx

